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I think LD 948 ought to pass
I believe it would be beneficial to the smaller caregivers. Especially for outdoor 
farmers, and breeders. Granting them better ability to do what they do best.
The extra time between renewing would be beneficial for the majority of the industry.
It will lead to a lot less repetition in paperwork for both the industry and OCP.  Which
will help free up time for more important aspects. 
Also aligning with RIC cards now lasting 2 years. 
Requiring OCP to issue cards in a set amount of time would be extremely beneficial. 
I've witnessed cases of it taking 6+ weeks for cards to be issued after payments have 
been submitted. That down time waiting can be detrimental to new and small 
businesses 
Automatic renewal for licenses with no violations seems like a good common sense 
change. Preventing OCP, town employees, and caregivers from repeating the same 
paperwork for arguably no reason. Especially for grandfather clause situations


